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23rd January
English
We will be beginning our work on information texts this week and will be comparing features of fiction and non-fiction books and how the text is written. After looking at a range of books we will be writing some information about penguins and using headings and sub-headings to organise our work. We will also be looking at how apostrophes are used in writing to show something belongs (it is Peter’s hat) or to show a contraction (I am = I’m).

Maths
In maths we will be looking at missing number calculations are using our knowledge of number to complete these. For example, 6 + _ = 10 and 10 - _ = 3, what could the missing numbers be? Ask an adult at home to write some calculations for you to complete. We will also focus on reading different times to o’clock, half past, quarter to and quarter past.
Topic
This week we will be looking at Baffin Island and thinking what it is like to live there. Can you find out where Baffin Island is before Monday? In Science this week we will be revisiting the concept of a food chain.

We will be doing an investigation using hot water bottles soon – if you have one we could borrow please let us know as soon as possible. We need 15!
Library Books

Please help your child to remember their book by getting them to put it in their book bag on Sunday evening so it is ready for Monday. 
Thank you,

Miss Plews, Mrs Hearson and Mrs Carr-Brion.
